M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
August 23, 2018
RE:
US Coachways for Ryle High School Band

Attached is the agreement for US Coachways for Ryle High School on November 8, 2018.  This trip is for the Band to participate in the Bands of America National Championships.
I recommend the board approve the above agreement, as presented.


Mike Poiry




Assistant Superintendent, Operations
